Board of Supervisors Minutes
March 29, 2022
Special Meeting

The Tama County Board of Supervisors met at 10:45 a.m. March 29, 2022. Present: 1st District
Supervisor, Larry Vest and 3rd District Supervisor, Dan Anderson. 2nd District Supervisor, Bill
Faircloth, was present on the phone.

The purpose of this meeting is to discuss and take action on the vacancies in the Treasurer and
Recorder’s offices. The Recorder is retiring on July 29, 2022 before her term is up (December 31,
2022) and the Treasurer is leaving the County to take employment elsewhere as of April 8, 2022.
Her term expires December 31, 2022.

Motion by Faircloth, seconded by Vest to approve adding a temporary full-time position in the
Recorder’s office to allow for hiring and training someone before the Recorder leaves office. All
voted aye. Motion carried.

Chairman Anderson recessed the meeting at 10:51 am while they Board waited for a call to be
returned regarding the appointment of the Treasurer matter.

Chairman Anderson reconvened the meeting at 11:05 am.

Motion by Vest, seconded by Faircloth to give 10 days public notice of their intention to appoint
someone to the Treasurer’s position on Tuesday April 12, 2022 at a meeting to be held at 8:30 am.
This will be published in the local papers and on the County website. This is per lowa Code Section
69.8 and 69.14A. All voted aye. Motion carried.

Chairman Anderson adjourned the meeting 11:08 a.m.



